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Shannon Westerlund

From: Shannon Westerlund
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 4:04 PM
To: jeremycss@yahoo.com
Cc: Becky Sovde
Subject: permit application

App# 2019-005052 
 
Jeremy Anderson/RCA Properties: 
 
This message is a reminder that your permit application for a 28’x36’ garage was returned to you on September 6th for 
additional items needed.  
You were sent an email from Becky Sovde on August 29th and August 30th outlining additional items needed before a 
permit can be issued for the garage. To summarize, the boat house has an outstanding violation that needs to be 
brought into compliance and an elevation certificate is needed to determine if the proposed garage will be out of the 
floodplain. 
 
Our office has not received an elevation certificate and the boat house has not been brought into compliance. If this is 
not complete by November 26, 2019, your application will be canceled with a refund and you will have to re-apply. 
 
If you have any questions please let us know. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Shannon Westerlund 
Aitkin County Planning & Zoning 
Environmental Services 
307 2nd Street NW, Rm 219, Aitkin, MN 56431 
218-927-7342 
Fax: 218-927-4372 
www.co.aitkin.mn.us 

 
 


